
NOTICE IS HEREBY PROVIDED that the Board of Directors of Crestline-Lake 
Arrowhead Water Agency will conduct a public hearing at 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 2, 2022, 
at the Agency’s Board room located at 24116 Crest Forest Drive, Crestline, California, to 
consider declaring a Stage 4 Emergency which requires compliance with certain mandatory 
water conservation measures as provided in the Agency’s Ordinance No. 66, restricting the use 
of water during threatened or existing water shortage conditions.  In lieu of attendance, anyone 
who wishes to do so may submit comments to the Agency in writing at P.O. Box 3880, Crestline, 
CA 92325.  A copy of Ordinance No. 66 is posted on the Agency’s web site at www.clawa.org. 

 

  

Krista Ketterhagen  
Secretary, Board of Directors 

http://www.clawa.org/

